
1 of 4 

  

 
Landau Forte Academy Moorhead  

Newsletter 
 

24 March 2015 
 

 

SATS 
Year 6 SATs will take place from Monday, 11 May – Thursday,  

14 May and it is really important that the children are in the 

Academy and are on time for the whole week.  Can we also ask that 

they have a good night’s sleep and a substantial breakfast!  Thank 

you for your support, we wish all our Year 6 children the very best 

of luck, we know they will make us proud! 
 

 SWIMATHON 2015 
We would like to wish Tyler Todd, in Cranes, 

the very best of luck on his 1.5k swim on 

Saturday, 18 April, raising money for Marie 

Curie Cancer Care.  The Academy is proud to 

sponsor him in this challenge!! 

 

1ST
 ALLENTON BROWNIES SUCCESS! 

On Saturday, 14 March, 1st Allenton 

Brownies (based at St Edmunds) 

attended a big brownie swimming gala at 

Queen Street Baths Derby. They 

completed 14 races which included non-

swimming fun races and more competitive 

races.    

We are thrilled to say that out of 15 

teams, 1st Allenton won. Congratulations 

to Jess Dunn and Maddie Young in 

Kingfishers who were part of this winning 

team! 
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ACADEMY PHOTOGRAPHS FOR PROSPECTUS 
These will take place on Wednesday, 25 March, everyone apart 

from those children who have opted out.  Please can you ensure your 

child comes in on this day all ‘spick-and-span’ in their Landau uniform. 
 

EASTER CRAFT AFTERNOONS 
These will take place on the following dates: 

Thursday, 26 March - Flamingoes / Herons / Cranes 

Tuesday, 31 March - Kingfishers / Woodpeckers / Blackbirds 

Wednesday, 1 April - Sparrows / Finches / Robins / Wrens 

These will all begin at 1:45pm and refreshments will be served in the 

hall from 2:45pm.  Please come along and enjoy some Easter 

activities with your children.  Grandparents and younger siblings are 

welcome. 
  

Boreatton Park, Shropshire from Wednesday, 

30 September – Friday, 2 October 2015. 

For all Year 5 children who have signed up for 

the above, reminder that the final payment of 

£60 is due by 17 July. 
 

CLASS ASSEMBLIES 
Parents are welcome to come to our class assemblies which will take 

place this term.  They will begin around 9am and last approximately 

15 minutes.  Refreshments will be served.  Grandparents and siblings 

are welcome.  The dates for this term are: 
 

Tuesday 31 March Woodpeckers 

 

PTFA 

Next Event: Sing-A-Long Frozen – Wednesday, 1 April, 3:30pm-
6:00pm, admission by ticket only, cost £2, limited to the first 100, 

tickets available from the Office.  
Next PTFA Meeting (Summer Fayre): Thursday, 23 April, 

3:30pm in Wrens all welcome to attend. 
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ACADEMY COUNCIL NEWS! 
Red Nose Day – Friday, 13 March – 

the School Council would like to say a 

huge thank you to parents, staff and 

friends who donated cakes and helped 

to raise a whopping £400 for Red Nose 

Day! The winner of the sweepstake on the Friday, afternoon coffee 

and cake was Mrs Moseley in the Academy office! 

Next event: Easter Bonnet Competition – Thursday, 2 April - 
Have fun making Easter bonnets at home, ready to bring to the 

Academy on the 2 April, where there are tasty prizes to be won! 
 

ACADEMY DINNERS 

Can parents please be reminded to send payment in 

an envelope with your child’s name & class clearly 

written on.  

If you are unable to pay for your child’s dinner on a 

Monday morning please make sure you send them with sandwiches 

and let Mrs Moseley in the office know.   

Cost of an Academy meal: £1.80 a day - £9.00 a week.  If paying by 

cheque please make it payable to ‘Landau Forte College’. 

Please remember if you wish to change your child from dinners 

to sandwiches Mrs Moseley requires 2 WEEKS NOTICE in writing 

– thank you. 
 

ASHLEY STEWART CUP 
This is awarded to children who have shown good manners, a caring 
attitude and are a considerate member of the class: 
Congratulations to: 
13-03-15 Samantha 

Greenwood Toyne 

Sparrows For excellent behaviour in and 

out of the class.  Samantha 

always works hard and is a 

pleasure to teach.  She is kind to 

all in Sparrows. 

20-03-15 Taya McHarg Robins For always being well behaved, 

kind and a pleasure to teach. 
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PRINCIPAL’S AWARD 
This is an award given to a child who has done something exceptional 
during the week: 
Congratulations to: 
13-03-15 Demeci Whitehurst Wrens For outstanding effort in all her 

work. 

20-03-15 Pharrel Robinson Herons For being an excellent 

sportsman. 
 

 WRITING CUP 
This is awarded to children who have made consistent improvement 
in an area of their writing: 
Congratulations to:  
 13-03-15 Kay-Cee Lockley-

McKenna 

Sparrows For great improvement in her 

writing this term.  Kay-Cee is 

now a confident independent 

writer. 

20-03-15 Saskia Ford Robins For super efforts in literacy, 

independently writing using red 

words and connectives. 
 

MATHS AWARD 
This is awarded to children who have shown exceptional 
mathematical thinking and reasoning: 
Congratulations to:  
13-03-15 Brandon Betteridge Sparrows For excellent mental maths 

work especially when it involves 

times tables! 

20-03-15 Arriana Georgiou Robins For continued independent 

progress, super effort and 

positive attitude – when she 

remembers her glasses!!  
 

S Greenbank & staff of Landau Forte Academy Moorhead 

WWW.LFADM.ORG.UK 
 

You can go on Twitter without registering an account just 

follow the link via our website above!  
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